
 
 

Monday, July 15, 2019 
 

 

 

 

Subject:  Municipal Alcohol Management Policy S100-01 

Amendment 

Recommendation: 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Report RCW 2019-00016; and  

THAT Council approve the amendments to Municipal Alcohol 

Management Policy S100-01, as presented. 

Background: 

Prior to our busy outdoor event season we meet annually with our AGCO 

Inspector.   It was recognized that our current Municipal Alcohol Management 

Policy from 2013 needed to be amended to reflect the latest changes in 

Regulations and update Town facilities.  It was also noted that the amendments 

should be made as soon as possible in order to govern upcoming events.  

Analysis:  

 Staff reviewed the policy with Brian Sharpe, AGCO Inspector, as well took into 

consideration other best practices demonstrated in other Municipalities. The 

analysis took into consideration the types of events that are held as well as the 

facilities that are available.  

Financial Considerations: 

N/A  

Alternatives Reviewed: 

N/A  

Strategic Plan Relationship:  Build Strong Communities and Cultural Assets 

 



Other Pertinent Reports/Attachments: 

Attached is the original Municipal Alcohol Management Policy S100-01, with the 

proposed amendments outlined. 

Consultation: 

Brian Sharpe, AGCO Inspector 

Senior Management Team 
Tim McAvoy, McAvoy Insurance 

 

Legal Consultation, If Applicable: 

N/A 

Prepared and Recommended by:      

Vickie vanRavenswaay, Director of Recreation, Culture & Wellness 

 

Approved and Submitted by: 

Teresa Quinlin, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 

  

  

 

 


